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Diplomatic Note 2022/7 

 
Secretary General of the Convention on Wetlands 

 
 

The Secretariat of the Convention on Wetlands presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions 
and Administrative Authorities of the Contracting Parties to the Convention, and has the honour to 
inform the Contracting Parties that the Standing Committee of the Convention held a closed 
extraordinary meeting on 19 July 2022.  
 
During the extraordinary meeting, the Standing Committee decided unanimously to appoint Dr 
Musonda Mumba as the Secretary General of the Convention on Wetlands. Dr Mumba will assume 
her new role on 1 October 2022. 
 
A brief biography of Dr Mumba can be found on the Convention website: 
https://ramsar.org/news/the-convention-on-wetlands-appoints-dr-musonda-mumba-as-secretary-
general  
 
The report of the meeting is available in English, French and Spanish on the Convention website: 
https://www.ramsar.org/document/report-and-decision-of-the-closed-extraordinary-meeting-of-
the-standing-committee-19-july  
 
The Secretariat of the Convention on Wetlands respectfully avails itself of this opportunity to renew 
to the Permanent Missions and Administrative Authorities of the Contracting Parties to the 
Convention the assurance of its highest consideration. 
 
Gland, 5 August 2022 
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